
IMPORTANT NOTICE FOR LEAGUE MEMBERS:
We have been made aware of an anti-LGBTQ+ group on 4Chan 
targeting Pride month activities with a hate campaign they’re calling 
Operation Pridefall. Plans are centered mainly on trolling on social 
media, especially smaller groups or individuals, though some larger 
organizations may also be targeted. Please take care of yourselves 
through this time and take a look at some proactive steps you can 
take:

• Change your passwords, especially Twitter
• Carefully review any new group member requests or followers on 

social media – noting we believe this campaign was launched 
around 5/28 so go back a few days

• As ever, do not share any personally identifiable info on social 
media, eg location, phone number, meeting arrangements etc

• If you are targeted:
• Share information with your network, contact HRC or ACLU (or 

law enforcement if you feel personally threatened)
• Seek help from your support network or a support group if 

you were left feeling uncomfortable or triggered, or your local 
LEAGUE chapter using the Contact Form on this site


